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LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

THURSDAY 6 SEPTEMBER 2007

Planning application P/1936/07/DFU – John Lyon School

Reference from the meeting of Council held on 12 July 2007

1. At the meeting of Council held on 12 July 2007, a petition was presented by
Councillor Mrs Kinnear, containing 41 signatures of residents of Harrow on the
Hill, objecting to Planning Application P/1936/07/DFU for the retention of
temporary classrooms for a further 3 years at John Lyon School.

2. The petition stood referred to the Development Management Committee.

[The first two pages of the petition (anonymised) are attached for reference].

FOR CONSIDERATION

Background documents:
1. Petition submitted to the Council meeting held on 12 July 2007.
2. Minutes of the Council meeting held on 12 July 2007.

Contact: Kate Boulter, Room 139, Democratic Services. Direct Dial: 020 8424 1269
E-mail: kate.boulter@harrow.gov.uk


